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Senator Larissa Waters asked: 
 
Can you please provide information on the report, commissioned by the AGD, on the 
experience of children whose families go through the family law system?  
 
Answer: 
 
Detailed information about the AGD-funded research on children’s experiences in separated 
families is available on the AIFS website:   
 
https://aifs.gov.au/projects/children-and-young-people-separated-families   

https://aifs.gov.au/projects/children-and-young-people-separated-families

